

22<sup>nd</sup> November, 2018

Mr. Geoffrey Amos President of the Rotary Club TAVEUNI

Dear Mr. Amos

I congratulate you for your commitment and service to the Fijian people in organising the Taveuni Eye Project 2018. I thank you and the members of the Taveuni Rotary Club for your tireless work over the last twelve years in keeping this project alive which have benefitted people from all over Fiji.

My Government fully supports opportunities for partnership and is glad to work with your organisation in achieving the mutual objectives of the project. In this regard, I thank all the medical professionals who volunteered their services to bring relief to many Fijians. I am confident that this project will give way to more opportunities for partnership going forward.

Please accept the assurances of my highest esteem.

Sincerely

Josaia V. Bainimarama

Prime Minister